
 

Livingston Leadership Council on Aging 

 Nominations for 2023 
 

The Livingston Leadership Council on Aging (LLCOA) met on October 19, 2022 and 

discussed the current renewals. The group agreed that positions should be offered to 

the existing membership first. A majority decided to stay on board and are listed below. 

On November 16, 2022, The Livingston Leadership Council on Aging voted to approve 

the following slate of nominees. 

 

They were approved unanimously by the LLCOA Membership. 

 

LLCOA Member Nominations 

 

The following Members have requested renewals for their positions.   

Each seat is a 2-year term and expires on December 31st, 2024.  

   

Cathy Wormsbacher Meals on Wheels 

Matt Bolang Livingston County Department of Public Health 

Julie Eddings Senior Center-Hamburg Senior Center 

Kim Konarski Hartland Senior Center 

Lacey Hinton Department of Health and Human Services  

Marie Verheyen Consortium on Aging 

Renee Baumgart Howell Senior Center 
 

 

New Members approved: 

 
 

 

 

Tom Stocker Sheriff Department - Community Officer 

Samantha Jorgens  VINA Dental  

Debby Shaw Livingston County Courts 

Jen Harper Livingston County Community Mental Health 

Jodi Valenti Brighton Senior Center  


